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Mr. John Durkan, 

On behalf of Anglo Beef Processors Ireland Unlimited Company 

 

 

28 November 2022      Reg. No.: P0040-03 

 

Confidential Information decision in relation to the EPA (IE) (Licensing) Regulations 2013 as 

amended, in respect of a licence review from Anglo Beef Processors Ireland Unlimited 

Company for an installation located at ABP Proteins Waterford, Christendom, Ferrybank, 

Waterford. 

 

 

Dear Mr. Durkan, 

 

I refer to information marked ‘Confidential’ received by the EPA on 11/10/22 and to your 

request that this information be treated as Confidential by the EPA. 

 

Having examined the information concerned, the EPA has deemed the above information to 

be non-confidential.  

 

You are requested to re-submit the information in a format that can be made available for 

public viewing.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


